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Dear A66 NTP Team,
 
Thank you for consulting the YNE Planning Team on the Examining Authority
[ExA] published schedule of recommended amendments to the draft Development
Consent Order [DCO] (Revision 3 March 2023). Following our review, we can
confirm that these amendments are acceptable and do not require any further
assessment or consideration from the YNE Planning Team.
 
Regards
 
Sunny
 
 

 
Sunny Ali MRTPI | Regional Spatial Planning Manager
Operations Yorkshire, North East and Humberside, National Highways
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